

Happy Holidays! From the Painted Brain Family

Thank you for continuing to follow our movement!

The last several months at Painted Brain have been jam-packed full of fun, unique and inspiring events creating more opportunities for our artists to exhibit and celebrate their work around the greater Los Angeles area including Uzo's Loki Events Party in downtown in November. In these potentially challenging times, we are bringing together people in the warmth of our community and hope the same for all reading this message.





Our Growth

Our community center is a home and hub of exciting activity. We have an average of 60 individual people coming through our space every month and we run more than a dozen arts and media based activities every week. A real highlight of our week is our Coding Workshop on Wednesdays. If you are new to our space, the best place to start is our community meeting every Monday at 2 pm.

Social Media

Our outreach via social media is expanding on Instagram and Facebook, connecting with whole new communities. Follow us, like us, and help promote our artists' work by sharing their talents with others and comment on what resonates with you.





Uzo's Party

Our new friend and party monster Uzo
Umeh, a fiery Nigerian woman determined
to make a difference in the world, invited us
to decorate a party she threw downtown in
November. It was a rocking music show
under the guise of her company, Loki
Events. Many Painted Brain artists were in
the house for the amazing event, the first of
many collaborations.

PC: David Israelian



Naomi Barrett, our crack Reddit master and content collator tackles the biggest social media challenges. "You talking to me Twitter?" She is saying, staring down her MacBook Pro at Painted Brain's headquarters recently. Social Media ain't gonna know what hit it.

Enjoy and agree with our mission and purpose?

- Pass our newsletter along!

Have your own story or art that you want to share? Know someone who does?

- Contact us at paintedbrainart@gmail.com.

Happy Holidays!











Copyright © 2013 The Painted Brain, All rights reserved.

Head Quarter:

1730 W. Olympic Blvd. Suite 500, Los Angeles, CA 90015

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>